
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

01 July 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Sixth Form ‘Oscars’ 
 
We can confirm that the minimum number of students required to run the event has been met 
and as such we can now move full steam ahead with the planning. In order to enable this to 
happen we would welcome early payment of the £20 event fee and would request that this is 
paid through Parent Pay by Wednesday 7 July in order for us to finalise arrangements. 
 
As mentioned in the previous communication the event will commence with a 6.30-7.00pm 
arrival time at the red carpet, where formal and informal photos will take place. This will be 
followed by meal, the awards ceremony and a disco, with the evening closing at 11.00pm. 
 
Please be aware that we will continue to monitor developments in regard to Covid-19 and may 
be forced to reschedule if there are further developments in regard to restrictions.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Darren Andrews   Thomas Glover  Matilda Lowthorpe 
Head of Sixth Form Student Union President Student Union President

    


